Jennifer Turner
Supervisor, Conservation and Load
Management Programs

February 13, 2020

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips

Secretary to the Commission

New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Re: Case 18-M-0084 — In the Matter of a Comprehensive Energy Efficiency Initiative

Dear Secretary Phillips:

Pursuant to the January 16, 2020 Order Authorizing Utility Energy Efficiency and Building
Electrification Portfolios Through 2025, New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”)
and Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”), (together the “Companies”) are hereby
indicating their readiness to implement the statewide framework for the heat pump program on
April 1, 2020. The Companies will continue their engagement with the Joint Utilities and
NYSERDA to meet this deadline.

Please direct any questions to Elizabeth Rhoda at telephone number 585.771.4866 or via email
at elizabeth_rhoda@rge.com.

Yours Sincerely,

MWTLM&

Jennifer Turner
Supervisor, Conservation and Load Management Programs

18 Link Drive, Binghamton, NY 13904
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